
Healthy Babies Collaborative and  
MedStar Franklin Square Medical Center 

invite you to our weekly 

FREE Essex Breastfeeding 
Moms Luncheon

“It’s great meeting other new 
moms that share the same 

interests in bonding with our 
children. Each week we learn new 

things about our babies in a  
very friendly, comfortable, 

judgement-free environment.”
—Stephanie B. from Dundalk



We hope to see you and your baby at  
one or more of our upcoming luncheons! 
A certified lactation consultant will be 
present to answer your questions.

Every Wednesday 
11:00 am to 1:00 pm
Essex Library Meeting Room 
1110 Eastern Boulevard 
Essex, MD  21221

FREE raffles, gifts and lunch!  
To register, please call 410-828-7700,
Abilities Network -  extension 1265. 

Space is limited.

This project is a joint effort of MedStar Franklin Square Medical Center, 
Abilities Network, Inc., the Baltimore County Public Library Essex Branch and 
the Baltimore County Department of Health and Human Services




